August 2024

Dear Parents,
	I hope that you and your family enjoyed a safe and healthy summer. My name is Ms. Heather Miller, I will be your child’s teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. 
	I am looking forward to watching your child grow and learn. First grade is a fun and exciting year of development. Our days are structured and filled with many exciting activities. 
	It is always amazing to me to see how quickly children learn and develop in grade one. I hope that we can all-teacher, parents, students-work cooperatively to achieve our goals. One important key to your child’s success is daily preparation. Another key is communication. I look forward with great anticipation to meeting you. 
	We will need your help providing a few classroom supplies. I suggest these:
2 marble notebooks
2 pocket folders
5 glue sticks
1 pair of scissors
1 box of crayons
1 supply box
50 sharpened pencils
5 erasers
2 pencil sharpeners 
1 pair of headphones
PLEASE NO MARKERS OR RULERS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Enclosed is a name tag. Please put your child’s name, phone number, and bus number on it for the first day of school.
	Thank you in advance for being involved in a terrific school year for your child in grade one!!!




Sincerely yours,


Heather Miller
                                                                                                            Room 103  
	
